
11. CONSENT FOR CHRISTCHURCH WASTEWATER DISCHARGE -
UPDATE ON PROGRESS

The Liquid Wastes Engineer was in attendance to address the Board on progress in
the public consultation stages of the new resource consent application for the
discharge of treated wastewater from the Christchurch Treatment Plant.  The Board
received the information.


